
Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope you are well today. Can I start by thanking you for all the positive 

comments we’ve received in relation to the first week of live lessons. Your 

feedback is very much appreciated and staff are very grateful for the support. 

Live lessons 

We’ve been delighted with lesson attendance to date. If you have any technical 

issues whatsoever in relation to accessing live lessons, please continue to report 

them via the online form here. We will do everything we can to provide support. 

Further to my letter yesterday, please see the attached image for details of how to 

access Microsoft Teams via an Xbox or a PlayStation. We’d be really interested to 

hear how people get on with this. Who would have thought we’d be actively 

encouraging our children to log onto their games consoles! Mrs Kerr will write to 

all parents next week with full details about our remote learning curriculum and 

how we will ensure pupils do not fall behind in their learning during the partial 

school closure period. 

Critical worker provision 

I’m pleased to confirm that we are able to offer critical worker provision to all 

those families who have applied for places. I will write to those concerned more 

fully this afternoon. We would ask wherever possible pupils bring their own device 

into school together with a headset / earphones with a microphone. 

Free School Meals Vouchers 

The next batch have arrived in school today for distribution. If families need any 

support in the meantime, please contact school. 

SATs 

For those Year 6 parents who missed the announcement earlier in the week, there 

will be no SATs this year. 

As always, we’re here to help in any way we can so please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch via the usual channels. I hope you have a good day and a good weekend 

when it arrives.  

 

Regards, 

Mr Taylor 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPage.aspx?fragment=FormId%3DIiwlLnLTT0msn8nxNHIJxbQp21XdAkJDmtegmTQmA_ZUNFhTR05RWEJCSlU5N1VJNVAySTdQRUVBUC4u%26Token%3D161a1a6360c44fb7996d9f1f68daa374

